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Dear Members of BCS, 

We are writing to remind you of our especial cultural program celebrating 

the auspicious 150th Birth Anniversary of Rabindranath Tagore on May 7, 

2011, at 6:00 PM. The celebration will be held in the Theatre Auditorium 

at the Metropolitan Campus of the Cuyahoga Community College (Tri-C), 

2900 Community College Avenue, Cleveland, OH 44115, (Phone: 1-800-954-

8742. Website: www.tri-c.edu).  

 

As you may know, Rabindranath Tagore, the first Asian Nobel Laureate, 

was a poet, writer, novelist, playwright, musician, educationist and artist 

with a powerful, spiritual personality.  His philosophy, visions, and actions 

have gotten recognition beyond time, race, ethnicity or country. 

Accordingly, this celebration will portrait Tagore as a World Citizen 

through exhibitions, performing arts (music, recitation, and dance), and 

podcasting. 

 

To cover the expense of dinner and parking, a contribution ($10/individual 

or $20/family; and for students $5/individual or $10/family) is requested 

from attendees, who are not regular members of the Bengali Cultural 

Society of Cleveland. A contribution (same as above rate) is also requested 

from BCS members who are paying only for the individual event. This 

contribution will also pay for the dinner in the upcoming event, Nazrul 

Jayanti celebration on June 4, 2011, at the India Community Center 

building.  

 

Evening Entertainments May 7, 2011: 

Exhibition and Snacks     6:00 pm 

Cultural Program           7:00 pm (No food inside the auditorium) 

Dinner (Kids & Adults)     9:00 pm 

 

We will deeply appreciate your active participation in this august 

celebration and cooperation with us to follow the schedule in time. 

We will also request you to help us in head count for the proper 

arrangement and estimation of snacks and dinner by responding to the 

phone call from one of the members of BCS EC, 2011 by April 30th. 

For any further information, please contact one of the members of the 

BCS executive committee. 

Best regards,                                                                                                          

BCS Executive Committee, 2011 

P.S. For the direction please follow the link below: 

http://www.tri-c.edu/campuses/metro/Pages/MetroCampusMapDirections.aspx 

http://www.tri-c.edu/campuses/metro/Pages/MetroCampusMapDirections.aspx

